
November 15, 2016 
 
 
 
 
Ladies and Gentlemen of the Board 
 
At last November’s school board meeting East and West Minico were 
authorized to change the fee we charge those that participate in our Ski 
Club’s to $140 per student. 
 
Due to an oversite, the new fee did not get changed in the fee schedule 
that was sent to the board in June. 
 
We ask that the board re-approve the $140 fee we need to operate our 
programs. 
 
East Minico is also going to try something new this year.  We generally 
have 15 or so seats on our second bus that are not filled.  We would like to 
fill these seats by running a three week program that runs concurrent with 
our six week program.  We would charge $70 per student and run them on 
an A & B schedule.  Half will go the first three weeks of the program, and 
the other half will attend the last three weeks of our ski season. 
 
If this works well and is successful, we will continue to run a similar 
program in the future to allow more students to participate in our Club. 
 
Respectfully 
 
 
 
 
Aaron T. Larson – East Minico Ski Club Advisor 
Michael Jurgensmeier – West Minico Ski Advisor 


